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St Catherine's National School

Donore Avenue
Dublin 8
Tel: 01 4542679

stcatherinesns@gmail.com
www.stcatherinesns.net

Date: 6/09/12
Dear Parents,

You are cordially invited to a "Homework Talk" next Thursday evening (September 13th) at 7:00 pm in the school. I will talk for a few minutes about our new spelling policy and then each teacher in turn will give a brief run-down on the typical homework for her class. Zoe will speak at 7:15 about Senior Infants, Rebecca at 7: 30 about 1st and 2nd Class, I will talk at 7:45 about 3rd and 4th and then Tracy will talk at 8 pm about the homework in 5th and 6th. Clare and Aisling, our two orchestra teachers, will talk at 7:45 about how to do the music practising. This is mainly aimed at 1st Class parents but any parents of children in the orchestra are welcome to attend. 

Junior Infant parents are of course also welcome to attend, but there will be no talk for Junior Infants as it was all covered on the Open Day. 

The aim of the talk is to address briefly general homework topics such as how to help your child practise tables and reading. If after a few weeks you have particular concern related to homework (there are often minor teething problems in September so I wouldn't worry too much yet!), please make an appointment to see the teacher. It would be impractical to try to deal with individual concerns next Thursday.
As teachers we are delighted by the support shown by parents with regard to homework. It's a major interface between home and school and your interest benefits your child immensely. Our aim with the homework talk is to help you feel confident and clarify any issues which might be unclear. Hope you can all make it!

On another topic, our school secretary will be sending a note home to each family tomorrow with details of book rental, voluntary contributions etc. that are now due. Please bear in mind that all voluntary contributions are genuinely voluntary and we understand that some parents are not in a position to donate. However we do provide several extras in the school, notably orchestra and swimming, free of charge, and we probably could not continue to do so without the contributions that we receive from parents. As you know we are living in an age of cutbacks and we rely more and more on fund-raising and donations.

Kind Regards, and welcome back again,

April

